
 

School Board Work Session Meeting 

May 2, 2023 

 

 

The work session was called to order by Bill Reddinger The following members were in 

attendance:  Jason Barnett, Mitch Blose,Heidi Byers, John Kimmel,Ann Kopnitsky, Donald Nair 

Bill Reddinger Absent: Brent Wile   

 

 

Mrs. Shirey spoke on Kindergarten Registrion, 70 student to come Visited little bird preschool 

talked to them, read a story to them. Always a success. 

4th graders start science PSSA tomorrow. Transitonal meetings Discipline going down. 

Structured days. And different disciplinary. 

 

 

Mr. Hartle spoke  

 

 

Mr. Tempchulla spoke on the up coming life skills do community based projects. Information  

was sent home for Extended School Year.  An early intervention evaluations. Department 

meeting held or going to be held, etc. Transition of 2nd grade to 3rd grade. 

 

 

Mr. Jones met with Roger Hilliard  on getting the primary paved.will continue 65 feet past the 

last house, 35 feet wide.Dig , 5 inch pavement and 1 inch. No seams. We will get at cost to the 

boro.  Will be starting summer maintenance program, painting, stripping.  Will have the pine 

trees removed around football field.  Parking lot. 

 

 

Mr. Reitz – Mr. Reitz added to report that participation is going up this time of year. 

 

 

Cheryl Motter stated that the auditor is coming up next week. Homestead / Farmstead resolution 

and tax rates needs approved so she can get tax bills printed.  

 

 

Dr  Rupp spoke on Graduation on May 24 on football field. List of graduates to approve next 

week. Parking lot, got bids for the pizza ovens and the sound equipment.Interviews tomorrow for 

Business Manager and Accounts Payable/ Payroll. Education Foundation still on May 11. 

Playground, will be delivered and put on Thursday and Friday at intermediate school. The 

teachers will be able to teach the ESY this summer. One speech teacher increasing hours. 

Discussion on the sealing of parking lots. Discussion on the tree removal. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The IU report was given by Ann Kopnitsky,  she stated the meeting was cancelled. 

 

The Career Center Committee Reports:. 

  

Board Committee Reports: None 

 

 

 

Work session was adjourned 7:38  p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

      Cheryl Motter 

 

Cheryl Motter 

      Board Secretary  


